
BURLINGTON 
RESOURCES $3? 
SAN JUAN DIVISION 

r 
May 8, 2000 

. •> J • MAY 
Mr. David Catanach 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
2040 South Pacheco 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Re: San Juan 27-5 Unit #70 Form C107A 
San Juan 28-6 Unit #93 Form C107A 

Dear Mr. Catanach: 

This is in response to your letter of May 1, 2000 concerning the allocation formulas for the 
referenced applications. 

Enclosed are the corrected allocations and graphs showing the production histories. Please let 
me know if you have further questions. Thank you for your help with these applications. 

Regulatory Supervisor 

3401 East 30th St., 87402, P.O. Box 4289, Farmington, New Mexico 87499-4289, Telephone 505-326-9700, Fax 505-326-9833 

Sincerely, 


